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7th  November 2022 

Assalamu Aleykum Parents and Core 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I am writing to all parents and carers  
 
 

 

I am inviting all Parents and Carers to attend a Safeguarding Training on Friday, 11th November 2022, from 
10 am -11 am, Insha Allah.  
All parents experience difficulties at various times that can be helped by other family members or close 
friends. If someone you know is having difficulties, you could offer the following: 

• A listening ear 

• Ideas to cope with problems 

• Encouragement to get some help 

• Practical support (childcare etc.) 
However, there may be times when a child may be at risk of significant harm, and professional 
support needs to be provided. The safety & welfare of children is everyone’s business. If parents/carers, 
staff, family or community members have concerns, they must report these concerns to the local 
safeguarding team. 

Protecting children is your responsibility too… 
We will discuss the four parts of abuse, (neglect, emotional, physical and sexual abuse.)  
We will share our Safeguarding policy, Behavior policy and other policies related to safeguarding. You will 
also meet Assunnah Safeguarding Team  

Our Aims: 
➢ Establish and maintain an ethos where children feel secure, encouraged to talk, and listened to within 

an open and positive school atmosphere. 
 

➢ Ensure that children have an identified member of staff in school who they can talk to and systems in 
place such as the “worry box” if they are worried or are in difficultly 

 
➢ Every effort will be made to establish effective working relationships with parents and colleagues from 

other agencies, such as the police and social care. 
 

➢ All teaching and non-teaching staff are aware of their need to safeguard children and their 
responsibilities in identifying and reporting possible cases of abuse and monitoring children known or 
thought to be at risk of harm. 

  
 I hope to see you all 
 
Hodan Yussuf  


